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TOWNSHIP OF MARLBORO 
Administration Department 

 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Vendors 
   
FROM: Andreia Da Silva, Purchasing Assistant 
 
DATE: February 28, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Bid # 2020-01 – Harbor Road Wastewater Pump Station 
 
Please be advised the bid opening for the project titled Harbor Road Wastewater Pump 
Station for the Township of Marlboro, originally scheduled for Tuesday, March 3, 2020 has 
been CANCELLED and rescheduled for Tuesday April 7, 2020 at 10am.  The Township of 
Marlboro has substantially revising the technical specifications and an Addendum #1 will be 
issued.  Any bids received will be returned unopened. 
 
Please also be advised your contact information will remain on file and you will be notified of 
any future bids for related services. 
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